
 

MARYLAND COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL DISABILITIES 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC CHARGES AND HEARING  

 IN THE MATTER OF JUDGE JENNIFER ETHERIDGE 

 CJD 2023-077 

  
The Maryland Commission on Judicial Disabilities (“Commission”) 

will conduct a hearing to consider charges brought against Judge Jennifer 

Etheridge in the above-captioned case on April 16 and April 28, 2025, 

beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the Circuit Court for Howard County, 9250 Judicial 

Way, Ellicott City, MD 21043. The hearing is open to the public. 

   

The Charges and any response by the Judge are available for inspection 

on the Commission’s website (www.mdcourts.gov/cjd/publicactions.html). 

 

 For further information, contact the Government Relations and Public 

Affairs Division at 410-260-1488 or communications@mdcourts.gov.  

http://www.mdcourts.gov/cjd/publicactions.html

